
 

BAKERY LICENCE 

 

The Ministry of Industry, Commerce and Consumer Protection 

hereby informs operators of bakeries in particular and the public 

in general that, in the context of business facilitation, procedures 

for the operation of bakeries have been streamlined.  

Consequently, operators of bakeries no longer require a Bakery 

Licence from the Ministry of Industry, Commerce and Consumer 

Protection to operate their bakeries; henceforth, they will be able 

to do so with the appropriate Trade Licence issued by the local 

authorities. 

 

The Bread (Control of Manufacture and Sale) Regulations 1988 

have been revoked and have been replaced by the Consumer 

Protection (Control of Manufacture and Sale of Bread) 

Regulations 2018 to give effect to the above as from 15 January 

2019. 

 

This Ministry will, however, continue to monitor the price and 

weight of bread. 

 

The Regulations may be consulted on the website of the Ministry 

at commerce.govmu.org.  
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